
Friday Update from The Bridge Academy

Friday 20th June

Thank you for taking the time to read our Friday Update. We’ve 
listened to feedback, and you’ll find this looks a little different. 

We have had a brilliant week at The Bridge, despite the heat! It 
has been National Sport Week, and we will showcase everything 
we’ve been up to next week. We said goodbye to our wonderful 
Year 11’s and this edition shows how we sent them on their way. 

We have four exciting weeks left of this half-term, before we 
break up for the summer holidays. With lots of exciting things 
planned, we hope to see EVERY child, EVERY day. 

Have a wonderful weekend, Mr Payne. 

RAISE Focus of the Half-Term
This half-term, we are focussing on our value of ‘SUCCESS’. For our children, this means we 
are in the right place, at the right time and we take responsibility for our actions to keep 
each other safe. This will ensure that:
Students have SUCCESS in the decisions they take.
Students have SUCCESS in themselves and others safe.
Students have SUCCESS in academic and vocational education.
We have had a great example of SUCCESS this week, 
with our Key Stage 2 students playing football at 
Shenstone Lodge School. Well done to all involved, 
including Team Manager – Charli (Y10). 

Update from the 
Head of School
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Goodbye Year 11
This week, we have said goodbye to the legendary ‘Group A’, also known as Year 

11. As their time in education ends, we hosted our annual Leavers BBQ for our 
students to say goodbye to one another, and teachers. Cooked up by Ms Byrne 
and Mrs Kilvert, our staff and students enjoyed an afternoon of celebration. 

We wish our Year 11’s the very best for their futures. 

You can support your child to be an attendance HERO – here everyday ready on 
time. We offer FREE breakfast from 9am every day, which is for all our children. 
If you are experiencing any difficulties in getting into school, please talk to our 

Office staff. We are aiming for 100% attendance from everyone. 

Attendance

Happy Birthday Mr Lloyd!
We hope you have a wonderful 

weekend, celebrating a big birthday!
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Activities in the community

Term Dates
Friday 4th July – school closed to students for Teacher Training.
Thursday 10th July – ‘RAISE Day’ looking at Culture & Diversity  
Friday 18th July – last day of term, closing at 1pm. 
You can future term dates here - https://thebridgeacademy.atlp.org.uk/calendar/ 

https://thebridgeacademy.atlp.org.uk/calendar/

